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Consistency of Snow Closures

SSSAB Strategic Plan

Feedback and suggestions to add to the SSSAB
Strategic Plan for 2018-19 were as follows:

e Nursery admissions

¢ Mental Health & Well-Being

e School to school support

¢ Inclusion (linked to the Council’s Plan)

¢ Transition (linked to the EASEND work plan)

Local Authority Update

Alternative Provision

The Rural collaborative had expressed concern about
the consultation around Alternative Provision that had
taken place at the Heads’ Partnership Meeting in March
2018. They were concerned that they were not able to
give an informed opinion and that there were questions
around the bigger picture and what the opinions of
experts were in that area. The Auckland Management
Board had also raised concerns and had been advised
that a revised consultation would go through the
Management Board before being sent out via
collaboratives to schools.

Leadership Programme

Monitoring Statement

o SSSAB agreed that the annual contribution to Partner-
ship Funds should be retained to ensure continuity and
remaining funds should be spent on CPD. A group will
form to facilitate this.

o It was agreed to pay for full cover for those attending
the English Forum and Maths Forum meetings from
SSSAB funds.

Feedback from Working Groups

e There will be a SEND focus at the June Heads’
Partnership meeting and SEND governors will be
invited. The Principal EP will be invited to give his
vision of the service and it is hoped to have an item on
finance.

o Alison McGrory — Assistant Director Communities —
will be invited to a future SSSAB meeting to talk about
the Locality Plan.

Update from Ken Councillor Meeson

For more information about any of the above please check out the
minutes on SSSAB’s website at:
http://socialsolihull.org.uk/schools/sab
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